
 

 

21 June 2019 

  

Our Ref: FOI6494 

 

 

  

Freedom of Information: Right to know request 

 

Thank you for your request dated 23 May 2019 under the Freedom of Information Act 

2000 (“the Act”).  Full details of your request can be found in Annex A.  

 

Your request has now been considered and our response is attached in Annex B.  

 

We believe this should satisfy your request, however, if you are unhappy with the decision 

made in relation to your request, you have the right to request an internal review. If you 

wish to exercise this right you should contact us within 40 working days of the date of this 

response. 

  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you also have a right of 

appeal to the Information Commissioner at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Telephone: 01625 545 700.  Website: 

www.ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Disclosure Team 

 
 
Annex A 

 

“You have previously provided details of the numbers of cyber incidents reported to the 

FCA during the years 2015, 2016 and 2017 by regulated firms. Please could you 

provide the latest available data for 2018 and 2019 to date broken down as per the 

below?  

 

Cyber Incidents Reported to the FCA during the years 2015, 2016 and 2017 by 

Regulated Firms 

 

http://www.ico.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

Annex B 
 
Please note; Since our disclosure to you in February 2018, cyber incidents reported to the 

FCA by regulated firms are now categorised under new headings.  

 

Please see the data under the new headings; 

 

 
 

For Cyber Attacks, the breakdown of incidents is below;  

 

 
 

For 3rd Party Failure, the breakdown of incidents is below;  

 



 
 

 

Please find below the number of incidents reported to the FCA by regulated firms broken 

down by the sector the incident impacted. This is the latest set of data available for 2018 

and 2019; 

 

 
 
 


